
 

 

 
DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

RECRUITMENT CELL 

 

ATTENTION  

 
Shortlisted candidates for Computer Proficiency Test for the post of Assistant 

Section Officer are hereby informed that Email/SMS has been sent to individual 

candidates on their registered Mobile phone for downloading the Admission 

Status Certificate containing details regarding the Computer Based   Test 

comprising of Multiple Choice Questions (MCQs) scheduled to be held on 

18.11.2018 (Sunday) by login into their registered credentials for which a link 

has been provided on DDA’s website i.e. www.dda.org.in   
 

Candidates are further informed that e-Admit Card for appearing in the Computer 

Proficiency Test can be downloaded from the DDA’s website three days before 

the conduct of examination. The time and venue of the conduct of examination 

will be mentioned on e-Admit Card for which link will be provided on DDA’s 

website for downloading the same. The candidates not in possession of the valid 

e-Admit Card will not be allowed to enter the examination centre.  
 

No request for change in date, time and venue of CPT will be entertained. 

Candidates are advised to remain in touch with DDA’s official website for 

latest updates.   

                                                                                                                              

Commissioner (Pers.)  

http://www.dda.org.in/

